
From: Chris Malpas >  
Sent: 31 August 2022 16:24 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

 
Subject: OBJECTION to Berden Hall Solar Farm Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/22/0006 and 
UTT/22/2046/PINS (Uttlesford) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The purpose of this email is to register my objection to the proposal by Statera to construct a Solar Farm on 177 acres 
of land at Berden Hall Farm.  
 
My name is Chris Malpas 
I  
 
The reason for my objection is as follows: 
 

• Uttlesford’s Policy ENV15 says that small scale renewable energy development schemes to meet local needs 
will be supported providing it can be demonstrated that they do not adversely affect i) The character of 
sensitive landscapes; ii) Nature conservation interests; or iii) Residential and recreational amenity. 

• This is not a “small scale” scheme. 
• The area covered by solar panels is even larger than the area which was contemplated at the time of the 

application to Uttlesford District Council for a Screening Opinion. 
• The land identified by Statera as the site for Berden Hall solar Farm extends to 177 acres of productive farm 

land. 
• The visual impact of such a huge solar farm would fundamentally change the character of the area. 
• The scheme will not contribute to the energy needs of local residents. 

 
The solar farm is inappropriate development in the countryside 
 

• The development proposed by Statera can only be described as industrial. 
• In addition to large numbers of solar PV panels (the exact quantity is not specified) the development will 

include containerised inverters and a substation. 
• National policy includes an environmental objective - to protect and enhance our natural, built and historic 

environment; including making effective use of land, improving biodiversity, using natural resources prudently, 
minimising waste and pollution, and mitigating and adapting to climate change, including moving to a Statera 
economy. 

• I do not understand how a massive solar farm which is an industrial development can possibly enhance the 
natural environment. 

• The site is very close to the numerous listed buildings and scheduled monuments I do not accept that it can 
possibly enhance the historic environment. 

• The development is not compatible with Uttlesford’s policy S7 which says that the countryside will be protected 
for its own sake. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Chris Malpas 
 




